
COPY FOR Sir Arthur Currie

March 20, 1§28

prof. Norman A. Mackenzie 
Baldwin House 
University of Toronto 
Toronto 5, Ont.

Dear prof. MacKenzie:

It is the wish of the Committee to whom 
the matter was referred that you should rep­
resent the Canadian Institute on the Research 
Committee of the Institute of Pacific Relations, 
fe are glad to already have your assurance that 
you will act in this capacity.

I have a note from Dr. Shotwell of the date 
of March 12th stating that he wishes to get on 
at once with the work of this Committee. I am 
advising him of your appointment and will be glad 
if you would in turn communicate with him at once. 
His address is: Prof. J. T. Shotwell, American 
Council, Institute of Pacific Relations, 129 East 
52nd Street, New York, ÏÏ.Y.

Very truly yours,

JN:CG


